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A change to the look of Alberta Netcare Portal (ANP) is 
planned for November 29, 2018.  

While the new ANP may look different, the key 
functionality you are currently using will remain the 
same. Updates made to ANP have markedly improved 
its usability and user satisfaction.  

Some of these updates include: new modernized look, 
improved access to Document View Tree, Flowsheets, 
Medications, Worklists and more, update to locations 
of icons and menu options, and change to supported 
internet browsers (Internet Explorer 11 or Firefox).  

 

 

 
If you have any questions please contact 

eHealth Support Services Team:  
1-855-643-8649 

ehealthsupport@cgi.com 

7am-7pm Mon-Fri 
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